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From: Fergusson, Michelle <michelle.fergusson@usask.ca> RECEEVED

Sent: August 02, 2017 2:00 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks !

Subject: Noise Bylaw Extension Request and LB5Q ALG 02 201

Attachments: LB5Q_2016_Poster copy.pdf CITY CLERK’S OFFICE
_SASKATOON |

Good Afternoon,

My name is Michelle Fergusson and | am one of the event organizers for LB5Q, | can be contacted by email
and cell @ 1-306-421-0296. The other two organizers for this event are Austin Andrusiak
(austin.andrusiak@usask.ca) and Alexander Schubert (alexander.schubert@usask.ca).

LB5Q will be taking place in ward 7 at Prairieland Park.

LB5Q will be held Monday, September 11th, 2017. The doors open at 7 pm and close at 9 pm. The event will
end at approximately 2 am.

LB5Q is an annual event hosted by the Edwards Business Students' Soicety (EBSS) at the U of 5. We

hang posters around the university and post majority of the event information on social media. | have
attached the poster from last year, as we have not finalized this years. They will look very similar, the only
difference will be that dates and that we no longer will have VIP tickets this year. The last 2 years, the EBSS has
held LB5Q at Praireland Park. We have had the extension approved in the past. We are happy to monitor the
decibels with strict music cut off points as needed.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Michelle Fergusson
VP Social | Edwards Business Students' Society
Edwards School of Business | University of Saskatchewan

(¢) 306.421.0296

(e) michelle.fergusson(@usask.ca

www.edwardsbss.com







